
Dear Brent,

Welcome to AGB! You recently were added to the membership roster of your 
University Secretary at University of Delaware. As a member through your 
institution, you now have access to exclusive AGB member benefits, including deep 
insights, practical tools and resources, customized services, and the largest 
network of higher education board leaders, chief executives, and senior 
administrators to tap into for strengthening governance. Get started by following the 
three steps below.

1. Learn How to Leverage Your AGB Benefits – Review this short video to 
learn how to unlock the full value of your AGB membership benefits—to get 
answers, save time, and prepare for effective board service.

2. Access Your Benefits – If you have already logged in to AGB.org, you can 
continue to use the same credentials. If you have not previously logged in, I 
encourage you to do the following to take advantage of your AGB 
membership benefits:

a. Log in to  AGB.org using the email address to which this message was 
sent and your temporary password, BOOKMARKAGB. You can reset 
your password anytime. If you need assistance, please contact 
concierge@AGB.org.

b. Browse the AGB Knowledge Center where all AGB thought leadership, 
including Trusteeship magazine articles, AGB books, reports, blogs, 
webinars on demand, and more, is organized by trending topics, board 
fundamentals, roles and responsibilities, institution type, key 
committees, and format.

c. If you are new to board governance, take advantage of AGB’s New 
Board Member Orientation tool for an introduction to essential board 
responsibilities, composition, and boardroom culture.

d. View and register for upcoming AGB Programs and Events to take 
advantage of numerous learning and networking opportunities available 
to you.

e. Learn about the range of AGB Services we offer, including consulting, 
executive search, and board meeting management.

3. Download Your AGB Digital Member Badge –
Showcase your commitment to good governance with our new AGB member 
digital badge. Use it in your email signature, on your website, on your 
LinkedIn profile, and more.

We truly value your membership with AGB and want to ensure you make the most
of the exclusive benefits available to you. If you have any questions, comments, or
suggestions, please do not hesitate to email membership@AGB.org or call 202-
296-8400.

Sincerely, 

Patti

Patricia M. Kunkle 
Vice President, Membership Experience 
pkunkle@AGB.org
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